Government Camp Water Co. Inc. P.O. Box 67 Gov't. Camp, Or 97028-0067 Phone 503-272-3282 Fax 503-272-3490

June 9, 2010

Michael Grant Administrative Hearing Division Public Utility Division P.O. Box 2148 Salem, OR 97308-2148

REG: ORDER NO 09-384

Dear Mr. Grant

We are requesting an additional 30 days extension for the filing of our application to PUC.

I have been unable to reach our CPA since you're order no. 10-184 entered 5-13-10 was received 5-17-10. I have left messages on her phone and cell recorders. Since Rene has retired Kathy Miller has received my information but has not had time to review. It is my understanding that when our CPA satisfied a Rene request another one always followed.

Most sincerely,

Maryanne Hill, Pres

6-9-10 CHERYL CEALKERS

PLEASEGRATIMES TO MR. GRANT.
THANKS MUCH!

Manganne Will G. C. Wi. BO. INC.